DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON DC

Office of the Secretary
April 14, 2020

SAFNGO
1140 Air Force Pentagon
Washington DC 20330-1140

Gireetings,

Thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the Cheef of S1aff of the Air Force,
General David Goldfein. Our Air Force leadership is comminted to the Core Values of Integrity
First, Service Before Self, and Excellence in all We Do. Al feedback or concems are welcome,

On behalf of General Goldfein, the Inspecior General Complaints Resolution Directorate
(SAFNGQ) reviewed your correspondence regarding the Recovery Care Coordinator contract,
You provided our office detailed, multiple instances of fraud, waste, and abuse within the Air
Force Wounded Warmior program (AFW2),

SAF/GO is transferning these issues 1o the Air Force District of Washington Inspector
General (AFDW/IG) in accordance with Air Force Instruction 90-301, Iuspector General
Complaints Resolution. The AFDW/IG will refer these issues to the Office of Air Force
Manpower, Personnel, and Services (AF/AT), the Air Force's laghest echelon for personnel
matters, AF/A1 will conduct an inquiry and determine resolution before responding to you,

SAF/GQ) appreciates the time and effort you committed to expressing your concems 1o
our Air Force leadership. Please do not hesitate to contact us regarding this or any other issues.
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BRIAN A, HINSVARK, Colonel, USAF
Darector, Complaints Resolution



